KOLKATA PORT TRUST
Traffic Department

No.Tfc/S-1785/Rep April 13,2010

All Concerned.

In partial modification of this office Notice dated 24.03.2010 to All Concerned,
this is to inform that due to unavoidable circumstances, repairing of KPD Lock Outer
Gate has been kept in abeyance for the time being. Hence, movement of vessels
(including barges) ‘to and from’ KP Dock will continue as at present, till further notice.

Inconvenience caused is regretted.
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